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Dear Parents and carers, 

It’s been so lovely to see all the children coming into school today dressed in their pyjamas and their onesies. They all 

looked so cosy. Thank you to everyone for taking part and for donating so generously for Children in Need. We have 

raised £183.40 a marvellous result for such a small school.  

Mrs H Obank 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Achievements 
 

Star of the Week 

Acorn Class: Molly  

Chestnut Class: Kyron 

Willow Class: Sammy and Jonny 

Oak Class: Mia 

 
 

Golden Tickets 

These were awarded to 
 

Secret students  

Vinnie, Lacey, Lila and Roxy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 
19th November: Oak class assembly 

21st November – Christmas Bazaar 

4th December – INSET day 

7th December – Dress rehearsal for class 1 and 2 

Christmas performance 

8th December – Christmas performance at 6pm 

10th December- Singing for Senior citizens club 

10th December – Flu immunisation 

15th December – Christmas lunch 

16th December – Whole school Panto visit 

News 
Basketball 

Some of our year 5 and 6 children took part in a 

basketball tournament at St Martins School this 

week. They all played really well and only lost one 

game. They drew the rest and came 3rd in their group. 

Great sportsmanship and team effort was shown by 

them all. They had a great time! Well done! 

 

Worship Committee  

This week we have created a new Worship Committee. 

Mr Perry, Rev Celia and children from each class will 

be meeting regularly to discuss the worship that has 

taken place in school, to think of new ideas for 

worship and to involve the children more. Their first 

meeting was this week in which they discussed the 

purpose of the committee and what they hope to do. 

We are all looking forward to seeing some changes! 

Information 
 

 Christmas Bazaar 

This year, the Christmas Bazaar is being held on 

Saturday 21st November at 12 – 3pm. This will hopefully 

give you a chance to buy some of your Christmas 

presents from the stall holders who are taking part. 

Don’t forget that Father Christmas will once again be 

visiting and you can book your slot to see him. Make sure 

you sign up quick as there are limited places and visits 

must be pre booked.  
 

Class 4 assembly 

Oak class will be hosting an assembly on Thursday 

afternoon for their parents and family to attend. Please 

come and join them at 2.00pm to see all their hard work. 

 

Attendance 
We will report each class attendance totals. We are 

aiming for 98% attendance in each class, each week.  
 

Acorn Class:    98.4  Well done Acorn Class 

Chestnut Class: 96.2  

Willow Class:   96.0 

Oak Class:      95.3  

 


